
 

 

 
Migration of Magnetic card to EMV Chip card 

Bank of Baroda is pleased to announce its valuable debit card 

holders that the Bank is now issuing Visa EMV Chip cards in lieu 

of Magnetic stripe cards 

 

All customers holding magnetic strip cards issued prior to 

January 2018 are kindly requested to contact their base branch 

in order to change their magnetic stripe cards with EMV chip 

cards before 31.08.2018 

After 31.08.2018 all magnetic stripe cards will be deactivated 

 

For any further inquiry customers may contact Baroda card 

Centre on 58643001/02/03/04/05/15/18.  
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